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31 March 2023 

Mary 
fyi-request-22093-5ed1f4bb@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Mary 

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 14 March 2023, in which 
you requested: 

I would like to know the name and rank of the person in charge of the 
Wanganui Central Police station 

The person currently in charge of Whanganui Central Police Station is Inspector Neil 
Forlong. 

Please note that as part of its commitment to openness and transparency, Police 
proactively releases some information and documents that may be of interest to the 
public. An anonymised version of this response may be publicly released on the New 
Zealand Police website. 

Nāku noa, nā 

Tess Keene 
Supervisor Official Information Requests Section 
New Zealand Police 




